BALMORAL CASTLE

To: The Pupils at St. Georges Primary School

The Queen wishes me to write and thank you for the letters which you
sent to Her Majesty on the occasion of her Platinum Jubilee.

The Queen was glad to hear from you and, although unable to reply to
you personally, Her Majesty greatly appreciated the nice things you said.

I am to thank you again for your messagés of good wishes to
The Queen in this, her Platinum Jubilee year.
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